
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

I have to begin the newsletter this week with a huge well done to our amazing 
Year 6 children. This week they have had their SAT’S tests and have been working 
really hard, they have done us proud in their effort, determination and resilience. 
Well done year 6 you are all amazing! 

This Week in School 

Year 6 have completed their chess tournament and the four winners will be 
competing in the next stage of the competition. Well Done! Year 5 have been 
learning some new skills in cricket, it is clear that we have some budding cricket 
players in the class. Reception have finished observing the transformation of 
frogspawn into frogs and have released the newly formed frogs back into their 
pond. Year 1 have been working incredibly hard to write their own stories, they 
have then visited reception and shared these with them. 

PTA  

The PTA would like to thank everyone for their generous contributions towards 
the school raffle. The draw took place last Friday during the PTA meeting and all 
of the winners have been notified. The money that has been raised will go towards 
outdoor equipment for the children and some balance bikes for nursery.   

A Message from the Office 

A reminder that parents should not be coming into school before the main gates 
are open at 8:45, unless there is a prearranged appointment.  

 

We have an outdoor reading shed in school that the children can access during 
break time and lunchtime and would welcome any donations of preloved 
children’s books to expand our collection.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

Have a lovely week 

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

 Spring Term  

WEEK ENDING 17/05/2024 
 

 

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 
 

Year 6 Athletics 

Competition – 

Tuesday 21st May 

 

Year 3 visit to 

Mosque and sports 

Competition – 

Tuesday 21st May 

 

Year 6 visit to Fuji 

Film –  

Wednesday 22nd May 

 

Year 4 Sports Visit 

Thursday 23rd May 

 

Year 4 visit to York – 

Friday 24th May 

 

School Finishes for 

Half Term – 

Friday 24th May 

 

Summer Faye  

Friday 12th July 5pm 

– 7pm 

 
 


